
 
 

 

 

 

 

15 September 2023 

 
 
Dear Parents/Carers 
                      
Welcome Evening 2023 

We hope this letter finds you well. It is with great excitement that we write to inform you about our upcoming 

Welcome Evening. This event is a wonderful opportunity for us to come together as a school community and 

provide you with valuable information about the academic year ahead.  

This year we have decided to change the format of these evenings to try and make them as informative and 

effective for all our families. This year rather than separate Year Group evenings we will be instead running a 

Year 1 – Year 4 evening. This will be held on Thursday 28 September 4.15pm-7pm. 

During the evening, school will be open for you to attend at a time that suits you best. Teachers will be available 

within their classrooms for you to meet and discuss how your child has settled into their new class. During the 

evening there will be various information talks available to attend within the school hall. There is no expectation 

to attend all of these, please choose those you feel are most beneficial to you and your child.  

Please note there is no set presentation regarding each year group in particular. Instead year group specific 

information will be coming home to you prior to the evening. This will have a variety of information about the 

year ahead.  

Agenda for the evening 

4.20pm- A welcome from Dawn Wilks and Rebecca Wood- an overview of our school’s aim, curriculum and 
information about the year ahead 

 
5pm - KS1 supporting with reading at home 

 
5.45pm- KS2 Home Learning (Reading, Spelling and Retrieval) 

 
6.30pm- A welcome from Dawn Wilks and Rebecca Wood- an overview of our school’s aim, curriculum and 

information about the year ahead 
 
We look forward to welcoming you during the evening.  As always, we believe regular communication between 
home and school is vital and through our open-door policy we would always encourage parents to be in contact 
with us as soon as they have any concerns and not wait until there is a parent evening before they feel they can 
meet with teachers. 
 

As always, if you have any questions please do get in contact.  

Kind regards 

 

Rebecca Wood 

Head of School 

 


